
NEVADA  PAINT  HORSE  CLUB 
MINUTES  JULY  26TH 2008 

 
Meeting was called to order at 2:00 P.M. under the trees at the July 
Show during the lunch break. 
 
Minutes of the June meeting were read. Motion to approve and 2nd.  
 
Treasures report was $8,386.15 and the CD has $10, 812.18 
Motion was made and 2nd the accept the report as given. 
 
Old business:  The Audit has been completed and copies have be 
provided to the board of directors, Travis Titlow EC member and also 
sent to APHA. 
 
It was discussed by the membership that although we have a 
membership chairperson, problems have arisen due to the fact that she 
is not available at the show Fridays when people we trying to pay their 
dues.  As rules require membership to be paid before points will count, 
the overwhelming majority of members present agreed that the show 
office should process memberships to turn over to the membership 
chairperson. 
 
New business:  After arriving late to the meeting, the membership 
chairperson resigned.   
 
At the August show, NPHC  will host the member appreciation BBQ.  
All members, exhibitor and guest are welcome. 
 
Next meeting will be Sunday August 24th at 9:00 A.M. at the North end 
of the arena at the fairgrounds in Fallon. 
 
There being no further business, there was a motion made and 2nd to 
adjourn the meeting. 
 
Sharon Avery  
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